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1. FERC Order 2222 / DER Aggregation 

Issue Status 

Updated draft compliance proposal issued by PJM staff in October / Ongoing stakeholder discussions 

Target Completion  

Compliance filing due February 1, 2022 

Progress Update 

• PJM staff presented modifications to the DER aggregation Market Participation model proposal during 
October’s DIRS.  

• PJM staff discussed a draft, pro forma market participation service agreement associated with the DER 
Aggregation Market Participation Model.  

• PJM staff provided updates to the DER use cases that have been developed as means to better 
understand the proposal. 

Action Requested (if necessary) 

• Stakeholder feedback/presentations on the PJM draft proposal, including alternatives to consider in the 
compliance matrix. If your organization would like to provide input on the straw proposal and the 
updated Order 2222 compliance matrix and/or recommendations specific to the various directives 
within the Order, please contact the DIRS facilitation team. 

 


